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PRODUCT DISCONTINUANCE NOTIFICATION PDN0307 
 
 
 

Change Description: 
 
Altera will be discontinuing the ByteBlasterMV™ parallel port download cable. 
 
Reason for Change: 
 
The ByteBlaster™ II cable is a direct replacement that provides all of the capabilities offered 
and supported by the ByteBlaster MV cable. The ByteBlaster II cable also provides support 
for single-ended I/O standards from 3.3 V down to 1.8 V, and the active serial download mode 
used for programming the new Altera® serial configuration devices. 
 
Key Obsolescence Dates: 
 
Date for last order acceptance:  December 16, 2003 
Date for last Altera shipments:  June 16, 2004 
 
Contact: 
 
Please contact your local Altera sales representative if you require additional information 
regarding this discontinuance. 
 
Product Ordering Codes Affected: 
 

Table 1: Product Ordering Code to Become Obsolete 
 

Ordering Code Compatible Substitute 

PL-BYTEBLASTERMV PL-BYTEBLASTER2 

 
 


